
March 19, 2024 

St. Croix Temporary Lane Closure Scheduled for Tomorrow on Hannah’s Rest Rd  

 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” or “Authority”) 
would like to inform the public of a lane closure on the northwest lane of Hannah’s Rest Rd 
scheduled for tomorrow, March 20, 2024, from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Motorists are advised to exercise 
caution.  
  
The purpose of the lane closure is to allow the Authority’s Water System Maintenance crews and 
contractor, VI Paving, to install the master meter as part of the Campo Rico Water Rehabilitation 
project. 
 
The Authority thanks the public for its cooperation as these upgrades to the Hannah’s Rest area 
will enhance our services for our customers. 
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